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Comments: I am opposed to the proposed  South Fork Day Use Project. I believe that it will lead to overuse of

this very special and very fragile habitat. I understand that the proposal may be in response to changes made in

the area by flooding of the creek a few years ago. That is sure to happen again in the future. Nature is not static.

Perhaps a vault toilet but certainly no picnic area or benches or man-made trail that would open the area in a way

that does not protect the habitat or the birds and animals that live there.

Thank you.


